
LITTLE FLOWER PARISH 
33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

November 13, 2022 

Little Flower Weekend Masses 
 
Saturday 5 p.m. 

Sunday 10 a.m. 

Reconciliation prior to mass OR by appointment 
 
Weekday Masses  
 
Tuesday 4 p.m. 

Wednesday to Friday 8 a.m. 
 
 
College Park I Retirement Residence Liturgy 

1st & 3rd Thursday of the month 10 a.m.  
 
College Park II Retirement Residence Liturgy 

2nd & 4th Friday of the month 10 a.m.  
 
Office Hours (for in-person service) 

 

Monday to Wednesday: 9 a.m. to noon 

Saturdays:  9 a.m. to 1 p.m. 

(We continue to monitor phone calls   

  weekdays from 8:30 a.m. to 4 p.m.) 

 

Parish Staff Team  

Parish Administrator: Rev. Jake Ibay 

Office Team: Valerio Quirino and Diane Goski 

Caretaker/Maintenance:  Rick Morin 

 

Parish email: littleflowerregina@sasktel.net 

420 College Avenue 

Regina, Saskatchewan     

S4N 0X2 

Phone 306-522-8583 

Email:  littleflowerregina@sasktel.net  

www.littleflowerregina.ca 

Land Acknowledgement  
 

Little Flower Parish is located on  

Treaty 4 Territory, the traditional lands  

of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, and Nakota, 

and homeland of the Dakota, Lakota, and 

Métis peoples. 

Little Flower is wheelchair accessible through the Edgar Street entrance. 

MISSION  STATEMENT: Little Flower Parish as a 

faith community reaches out to all in service, 

compassion and love to fulfil our mission of 

proclaiming the gospel daily in word and deed. 

“Very often God is satisfied with our wish to labour 

for his glory, and how immense are my desires to 

do so!” 

~  St. Thérèse of Lisieux 

mailto:littleflowerregina@sasktel.net


LITTLE FLOWER PARISH 

33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

November 13, 2022 

Theme: Nature, from the atom to the sun, holds awesome power and beauty. But nothing compares to the 

tremendous firestorm unleashed in the transforming kingdom that Jesus announced. 

This Week in the Parish . . .  
 
The Catholic Church invites us during the entire month of    
November, the Month of the Holy Souls, to pray for the faith-
ful departed.  Offering Masses for loved ones, living and de-
ceased is the ‘most powerful’ prayer. Contact the office and 
request a Mass for your loved ones.  
 
Mass intentions for this week are:  

 

Tues., Nov. 15 4 p.m. +Helen & Cec Coupal  

Wed., Nov. 16 8 a.m. +Kathleen Wingerter  

Thurs., Nov. 17 8 a.m. Clair Wingerter 

Sat., Nov. 19 5 p.m.  +Brenda Dyck 

     +Alan Kelm 

   

Weekday Altar Server: Jean Zdunich  

 

Activities: 
 

Nov. 13th - Sacramental Preparation Session #5 at 2 p.m. 

Nov. 20th - Sacramental Preparation Session #6 at 2 p.m. 

Hospital Chaplains 
 

Catholic chaplains visit patients and their 

families to address any spiritual needs. To 

receive a visit from a chaplain, call:  

 General Hospital 306-519-1405 

 Pasqua Hospital 306-519-1380 

 Wascana Rehab Centre 306-530-6511 

 

Please also let your parish know when 

you’re in the hospital. 

 

Offering of the Mass 
 

By virtue of the “communion of saints,” the Church commends the dead to God’s 

mercy and offers her prayers especially the holy sacrifice of the Eucharist, on their 

behalf. (Catechism of the Catholic Church). This practice dates as far back as Judas 

collecting a sin-offering for the dead, making atonement so they might be delivered 

from their sin. (2 Maccabees 12:39-45).  Masses may also be offered for the intentions of the living or in 

thanksgiving.  Masses are requested through the parish office. 
 
If you wish to have the Mass offered on a specific date, please call at least one month in advance. 

Operation Christmas Project  
Deadline Today 

 
The Christmas Shoes Boxes are due back at Little Flower before Nov. 14.  

If you didn’t return yours yet, please drop it off at the office Monday morning between 9 and 10 a.m.  



 
“…Rather, we wanted to present ourselves as a model 

for you, so that you might imitate us.”  

2 Thessalonians 3:9  

 

Most people who live a grate-

ful and generous lifestyle 

don’t go around bragging 

about it. But through their 

words and actions, others do 

take notice. They notice be-

cause of the joy and peace that 

results and others desire this in their own life. Know 

that the way you live your life may be the only inter-

action others may have with our Catholic faith.  

Prayer Ministry 
 
Please pray for the needs of the sick of 

our parish, the homebound, people who 

are alone and/or afraid to go out. Pray  

especially for: Germain Beaurivage, 

Annette Block, Ann Dormuth, Jose Estioco, Agnes 

Fahlman, Marlene Frey, Fred Fry, Jack Gebert, 

Dean Hutchence, Shelly Joubert, Judy Klenk, Don 

Morrell, Lima Perras, Claudia Sali, Ron Strass-

burger, Clair Wingerter, Louise Wingerter, the 

lonely, vulnerable, and homeless, as well as the peo-

ple affected by war in Ukraine.  

 

For the repose of +George Gallagher of our parish. 
 

 

 
 

Wade & Fiona Probe 

November 12th - 29 years 

Yosup & Grabbun Kim  

November 13th - 46 years 

 

Richest blessings to all our couples! 

You are all special witnesses of God’s love  

and fidelity among us. 

Archdiocese of Regina Website  
 
The Archdiocese is currently making important 

changes to the website. Thank you for your patience 

in the coming days as they complete these updates.  

THANK YOU to LITTLE FLOWER 

THANK YOU, Fr. Jake Ibay, the organizers and all 

the Little Flower parishioners for making my 90th 

birthday celebration a very happy event.  It was a 

joyful gift  for me to be among people who were, and 

still remain an important part of my life. 

Be assured of my prayerful gratitude.   

Sr. Mel Hruska    

Day Retreat Nov. 19 
 
The Myriam Family of the Prairies invites you to 

a day retreat. 

 

Saturday, November 19  

10 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

  

Includes Holy Hour, talks and sharing, and lunch in 

the beauty of nature and the silence of the country-

side at our house of prayer in McLean, Sask. (45 km 

east of Regina).  

 

To register, and get the directions, or to follow 

online, contact Sr. Stephanie at 306-761-0528 or by 

email pss.prairies@famillemyriam.org  

Becoming a Church of Closeness: Chal-
lenges & Opportunities of Synodality 

Catholics around the world want to respond to Pope 

Francis’ vision of becoming a “Church of close-

ness”. But what does it mean to live out synodality 

practically in the parish? We get it — learning how 

to live out such a big and bold vision in a local par-

ish isn’t always clear. This is why Divine Renova-

tion and Alpha invite you to our online event, hap-

pening Friday, November 18. Join in this global 

conversation, where you will learn: 

- why we’re called to become a Church of closeness 

- practical ways to implement synodality  

 

Connect with Catholics from across the world who 

share a passion for mission and evangelization. 

 

Register today at divinerenovation.org/synod. 

Friday, Nov. 18, 2022 • | Noon Central | 
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itwewin Corner 
 

The TRC’s call to action #60 calls upon the four 

Settlement Agreement churches [Roman Catholic, 

Anglican, Presbyterian, Methodist] to begin allo-

cating funds for community- based healing and 

reconciliation projects. In response, the Archdio-

cese of Regina has established a TRC Healing 

Committee, comprised of Indigenous and non-

Indigenous members to seek concrete 

ways of carrying this out .  

~ Fr. John Weckend, Archdiocese of Re-

gina  
Truth and Reconciliation Healing Commit-

TF321: Reading for Consolation 
 
Deacon Eric and Dr. Brett visit with the Univer-

sity of Regina English Department head, Dr. 

Susan Johnston as we discuss reading for consola-

tion in difficult times.  

Snippet: “There is the genuine need for comfort 

that we all do experience; and what we find com-

forting should be teaching us something if we are 

ready to learn it.” 

This podcast is made possible through your gen-

erous donations to our Archbishop's Appeal.  

Archbishop’s Appeal 

The brochure for the 2022 

Appeal highlights the many 

ministries made possible by 

your donation. Every pro-

gram, every ministry and 

every outreach initiative are a 

chance for our Archdiocese to 

grow and foster relationships 

in our community. Each video that has been and will be 

shared highlights specific programs in our Archdiocese. 

Let’s reflect on these people and the effect of their hope 

in Christ. Please consider how you might honour their 

efforts and needs through your support to the 

Archbishop’s Appeal.  

Reflection 

In the ravages of wars and global crises, it might be 

tempting to ask the question of whether the end times 

are happening. As a people of faith, we believe in the 

second coming of Christ, but until he comes again, 

what should we do? That is the question posed to Jesus 

in the Gospel. But Jesus instructs that many people will 

say the end is coming, but we should be firm in our 

conviction that to be a people of faith means to be trust-

ing that Jesus knows what he is doing. We encounter 

this trusting relationship in our parishes. When we 

gather for Mass, we listen to the scriptures, encounter 

and wrestle with the tensions of our lives, and then 

something miraculous happens: Christ comes to us! 

When we receive the Eucharist, our souls are nour-

ished, and Christ supports us in our lives until he comes 

again to the entire world. Your support to the Annual 

Appeal directly helps parish ministries and the educa-

tion of clergy and lay people. Please continue to be 

generous so that our parishes receive the resources and 

personnel to effectively spread the Good News and 

support our communities.   

Archdiocese Educational Committee 
 
Over the last two years, many of the educational events 

that the Core Working Group has provided have been 

done through Zoom but we are now in a position to 

meet in person. The Core Working Group has re-

established an educational committee to oversee, coor-

dinate and arrange workshops and presentations on a 

variety of topics around clergy sexual abuse. If you 

have any questions or would like to discuss, contact the 

education committee at 306-352-1651.  

Grey Cup Dance 

Dinner and dance at St. Basil Parish 

Saturday, Nov. 19, 5:30 p.m. to 1 a.m. 

Tickets $30 advance; $35 at the door from 

 Waverly 306-537-6007 

 Myron 306-352-8425 

 Nestor 306-761-0469 

 Ukrainian Co-op 306-522-3125  

Tourtière Fundraiser at St-Jean-Baptiste 

Meat pies are available in either white  or whole 

wheat crust. Large pies are $20 each while small 

are $9 each. Order from Saint-Jean-Baptiste Par-

ish at 2517 – 25th Avenue, phone: 306-586-5006, 

text: 306-539-5086. Pay by cash or cheque.  


